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Private Funds CFO featured an article this week in which Fried Frank partners Kathryn Cecil
and Jons Lehmann cover sustainability-linked financings, including ESG-linked subscription
lines, and highlight helpful considerations for negotiating ESG-related terms. The article
provides insight on the increasing popularity of sustainability-linked financings, addresses the
search for consistent ESG standards and describes emerging themes. Click here to read the
full article.
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